
Community Notices

Wakatipu High School Foundation 
Business Partnership Programme

The success of Wakatipu High School Foundation depends on the strength of its 
partnerships – with our schools, our community and business leaders. The WHSF 

Business Partnership Program is comprised of a dynamic group of local companies and 
professionals who, through their financial support, share in its success. Partnering with 
WHSF is a great way to invest in our schools and promote your business. Outstanding 

schools help strengthen the entire community including the business community.

If you would like more information on how your business can participate in this vital 
programme, please contact:

Chris Duffy (Trustee): chris.duffy@crowehorwath.co.nz +64 3 450 1801
Josie Debenham (Executive Officer): josiedebenham@gmail.com + 64 22 037 8993

Our Current Partner List:

35MM Ltd
Adventure Group
Affleck O’Meara
AJ Hackett Bungy NZ
Anderson Lloyd
Bridgetone Tyre Centre
Black ZQN
Cavell Leitch
Colliers
Cookie Time
Craigs Investment 
Partners

Crowe Horwath
Deloitte Queenstown
Flame Bar & Grill
Goldfields Jewellers
Highlands Game Over
Hush Spa & Salon
Jacks Point Clubhouse
Kinloch Lodge
KJet
Lakes Weekly Bulletin
Lane Neave

McCullouch & Partners
Mitre 10 Mega
New World Wakatipu
NZSki
Pacific Travel Planners
Pak ’n’ Save
Placemakers
Queenstown Resort College
Remarkables Park Town 
Centre
Trinity Development
Westwood Group Holdings

Please support these businesses as they are investing in our students and school.  

Just Cuts in Frankton is offering a $1 donation to WHS for all services over $20 from now until the
end of June. A style is $30 for adults and $25 for teenagers. All people have to do is mention that
they are part of WHS and $1 of the fee will be donated back to the school. 

Just Cuts is on 19 Grant Road, Frankton for anyone interested in this great deal!





CHARITY 
FUNDRAISER

PARLIAMENTARY RUGBY TEAM 
VS BLAIR VINING INVITATIONAL SIDE

2:30PM SATURDAY 6 APRIL
Queenstown Recreation Ground 

Memorial Street, Queenstown

Raising funds for Garston Primary 
school and the Blair Vining Sports 
Foundation
Entry will be by Gold Coin Donation

BROUGHT TO YOU BY

HAMISH WALKER MP
MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR 
CLUTHA-SOUTHLAND
&

QUEENSTOWN AND SOUTHERN NZ REALTY LIMITED, LICENSED UNDER THE REA ACT 2008







$20
Tickets

Remarkable Theatre presents

Fr i  3 May - Sherwood, Frankton Road
Sat 4 May - Gin & Raspberry, Wanaka
Sun 5 May - Reds Bar, The Rydges, Queenstown

7
pm

Tickets available on Eventfinda 
or limited sales on the door.



 

 

 

DOC’s DILEMMA: balancing biodiversity and visitors. 
 

The Department of Conservation manages almost one third of New Zealand’s land area, including 
some of our most visited spots and iconic scenery will. Legally, it is required to protect fragile 
ecosystems and threatened species AND manage the ever-increasing demands for visitor access to 
them.  

Its budget is split roughly 50:50 between these conservation and visitor management roles. Criticism 
– often trenchant and emotional – comes from both sides of this divide.  

In this Catalyst Conversation, DOC’s director-general Lou Sanson will look at the issues, ways forward 
and how the community can help.  

Thursday, May 2, 6-7.30 PM, The Rees Hotel Queenstown conference room, $5 koha at door. 
Registration is required as seating will be limited, with tickets available through Catalyst 
Trust’s Eventbrite page from April 2. Please bring your tickets (printed, emailed or Eventbrite 
app). 

 

Lou Sanson has headed DOC since September 2013, after 11 
years as chief executive of Antarctica New Zealand. In this latter 
role, he oversaw the deepest ever multi-national sedimentary 
science drilling project in Antarctica (ANDRILL) and led the 
development of Antarctica’s largest wind turbine project to 
reduce fossil fuel use at McMurdo Station and Scott Base. 

Prior to this, he was DOC’s Southland Conservator, in charge of 
Fiordland National Park and Stewart Island. During this time, he 
led the establishment of Rakiura National Park, the sub-
Antarctic World Heritage Area, one of the world’s largest island 
pest eradication projects and helped establish the southern 
network of marine reserves. 

 
 

 

Register now - www.sts-education.co.nz 

 

Or call 0800 991 991 for more information

 

SATURDAY, 6  APRIL  -  9.30AM NZT

HELD VIA.  SKYPE

FREE ONLINE 

INFORMATION 

SESSION - USA

Are you interested in a high school exchange 

to the USA? Hear from our very experienced 

senior staff in the USA. You will learn about 

life as an exchange student in the USA and 

be able to ask questions.

 

S T S  H I G H  S C HOO L  P R E S E N T S  



 

 

 

 

WHEN:  SUNDAY 14TH APRIL, 1:00PM – 3:00PM  

WHERE:   QUEENSTOWN EVENTS CENTRE  

JOE O’CONNELL DRIVE, FRANKTON, QUEENSTOWN  

 During this 2 hour masterclass presented by Kate Meads you will get lots of exciting and 
inspirational education around ways you can reduce your food waste (especially at home with 
the kids) from meal planning to smart shopping to smart storage. 
You will learn about the first in first out approach, what is the difference between ‘use-by’ and 
‘best before’ and when all else fails the last resort options. 
Bookings are essential.  

TICKET INFORMATION: TICKETS $15 (+ BF), INCLUDES $60 GOODIE BAG  

 
 

… you will get to take home 

$60 WORTH OF GOODIES 
from your local council 

Bookings essential!  For more details go to 
www.wastefreeparenting.co.nz 

  ​in association with 

 
present 

 

Australian Children’s Laureate  
Morris Gleitzman 

Wednesday 15 May 2019 at 4pm 
at Remarkables Primary School, Queenstown 

 
Tickets available via Eventfinder 

https://www.eventfinda.co.nz/2019/morris-gleitzman-2018-19-australian-childrens-la
ureate/queenstown  

Mr Gleitzman’s Tour is kindly supported by 

 



Kā Mauka Whakatipu

Back to Top

Rachael Gerard (Driving Instructor) is running a Street Talk Course in April. Reduce the time on your Restricted Licence and 
become a safer driver!  For information Email: info@drivinginstruction.co.nz 

Projects that involve waste generated 
from outside of the Queenstown 
Lakes district

The Waste Minimisation Community 
Fund is an initiative of Queenstown Lakes 
District Council’s WASTE MINIMISATION 
AND MANAGEMENT PLAN 2018 
(WMMP). 

The Council has up to $50,000 available in 
2018/19 to help support community-driven 
waste minimisation initiatives. The fund 
provides for initiatives that minimise waste, 
maximise resource recovery and support 
the WMMP vision and objectives.

Feasibility studies and business 
cases

Workshops, events, monitoring and 
surveys

Projects focused on waste 
disposal, the treatment of waste 
or litter clean ups

Debt servicing

Retrospective projects where 
the funding sought is for work 
already completed

Activities which duplicate other 
projects

Pilot studies

Trials and pilot programmes

Materials and equipment

Research and development (that 
is not aimed at supporting the 
attainment of a qualification)

Projects that are inconsistent with 
QLDC’s Waste Minimisation and 
Management Plan

Funding can be used for operational 
or capital expenditure that is required 
to undertake a project. 

Education programmes

Skills development 

Project execution or implementation 
costs

Learning opportunities

THE FUNDING CAN BE USED FOR: THE FUNDING CANNOT BE USED FOR:

The fund is open to community groups, 
businesses, iwi/Māori organisations, 
educational institutions and other 
community-based organisations operating in 
the Queenstown Lakes district. 

Inspire us with how your ideas will move our community towards zero waste! The aim is to support new initiatives that complement and enhance 
existing programmes, address gaps or create new opportunities. 

Projects must be consistent with the WMMP and achieve the following outcomes:

> Waste Reduction – Reducing waste at source and/or,

> Resource Recovery – Diverting waste from landfill

Successful applicants must show how the fund will be used to achieve these outcomes and submit a final report on the success. If needed, we can 
help support you establish measures for your project outcomes. 

Whether your project is large or small, we welcome your application. 

Any Questions? Email 
zerowaste@qldc.govt.nz 

WHAT IS  
THE FUND?

WHAT CAN THE FUNDING 
BE USED FOR?

WHO CAN APPLY?

WHAT ARE WE LOOKING FOR?

MINIMISATION
COMMUNITY

WASTE

FUND

“Towards zero waste and 
a sustainable district” 
$50,000 is available to support 
community-driven waste minimisation 
activities throughout the Queenstown 
Lakes District. 


